Dear all

 

This is Samaira Anjum from NUS Black Student’s Committee wishing you a Happy New Year! One of my New Year’s resolutions is to ensure that I regularly send out information which is of interest to you and other Black students or clubs and societies in your union. Here are a few issues to get us started. Please feel free to let me know about other activities which you would like me to share with Black students around the country. I’m keen to get as many of you as active and involved as possible.

 

1.    Candle-lit vigil for Anuj Bidve
Meeting point: Ordsall Lane (near Regent Rd), Salford
Monday 2 January 18.00-19.30
With the horrific boxing day murder of Anuj Bidve, a young Indian international student, in Salford, it is really important that we mobilise a large presence of Black students to show solidarity with the family of Anuj and his student friends, and to protest against want on acts of racism and violence against young Black people. Please join us if you can.

For more information please visit: https://www.facebook.com/events/301018653276566/#
 

2.    Register today for a FREE equality training seminar 
Middlesbrough
Monday 6 February 
Friends in the North East of England can sign up to attend this FREE seminar on equalities being organised by the trade union movement. It should be an excellent and informative event. This session will provide an overview of the 2010 Equality Act and will include: practical workshop exercises using workplace scenarios, an update on the law following changes made by the Coalition Government. I hope you can make it! 

For more information please visit: http://www.tuc.org.uk/events/detail.cfm?event=3414 
 

3.     Become a School Governor - Inspire young Black children
Sign up today: http://www.sgoss.org.uk/register.html
When I became a school governor in my local area I was privileged to serve young Black children, among others, to help them see how the crucial role of education in creating opportunities to achieve their full potential and challenge the stereotypes and cycles of inequality that continue to blight so many Black and working class communities. Being a school governor is so easy to do, but it is so rewarding to so many people. Visit the Governors website to sign up and volunteer just a few hours each month to make a world of difference to the next generation? I'm happy tell you more about my experiences or answer any questions you might have. NB - you don't have to be a parent yourself to be a school governor! You only need the energy and commitment to make a difference.

 

I wish you all a very happy and prosperous New Year. I look forward to speaking with, or seeing, you soon! If you need any additional information or support please do not hesitate to contact me on my details below.

 

Yours in unity,

 

Samaira Anjum
NUS Black Students' Committee &

Sabb officer at Manchester Metropolitan University

Email: samaira.anjum@nusbsc.org.uk or sam_7861@hotmail.co.uk 
